
From: Adrian Laurendeau <stumper_1300@yahoo.com> 

Date: March 6, 2017 at 10:26:51 AM CST 

To: "lylebodefarm@santel.net" <lylebodefarm@santel.net> 

Subject: Zoning changes 
Reply-To: Adrian Laurendeau <stumper_1300@yahoo.com> 

Dear Commissioner Claggett,  
 
I am writing you today to let you know that I am opposed to the 1000 ft set back for wind 
turbines. I feel that Letcher Township and Lincoln County have a fair ordinance distance 
of 1 mile from occupied residences. While I would prefer to not have them  that close, I 
am trying to be reasonable. I encourage you if you have not already, to take a drive over 
to north of White lake and experience what it is like to be in close proximity to these 
structures. Thank you for your time. 
 
 
Adrian Laurendeau 
605-770-1333 
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